THRU THE GINE GINE OF THE STATE OF THE STATE

THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA

January, 1996

Larry Lloyd Memorial Golf Tournament and Christmas Party

ur day started at Rancho Cañada Golf Course with a beautiful day for golf. Bob Costa, Tim Greenwald and his assistant George Young had the course in absolutely excellent condition. Our thanks to the entire staff. Special thanks also goes to head pro Todd Pontti and Cindy Minor for their help. It was Todd's idea for the great logo sweat shirts for the Tee Prize. The golf results follow this article.

Our annual Christmas party was held on December 8 at the Doubletree, Fishermans's Wharf in Monterey. Social Hour started at 6:00 with dinner following at 7:00. Our band, which started at 8:00, was "The Garage Band" and were they reat!

Mr. and Mrs. Santa made their appearance around 10:00 and raffled off some great gifts. Since no one was within four feet to win the Robo Cart at golf, it was raffled off and (Continued on Page 4)



Superintendents and Affiliates waiting expectantly to start their round at Rancho Cañada



Members of GCSANC relax and share the highlights of the completed round at the 19th Hole

Golf Results

Karen Folks	119
Debi Franzen	120
Tania Weiss	125
Affiliate/Guest Flig	ht

Ladies Flight

	Gross
Mike Ligon	80
Ross Brownlie	83
Mike Ginelli	84
Mitch Frazier	85
	Net
Mike Eastwood	66
Tom Jackson	68
Ibsen Dow	68
Russ Mitchell	71

Gross
72
75
75
76
Net
68
69
70

Ken Schwark

This year's winner of the Larry Lloyd Memorial Trophy is Mike Nunemacher. He was overheard saying that it was a real surprise as he spent the whole day recovering from bad tee shots. Congratulations Mike!!

70

Special Contests:
Closest to the pin — Color T.V.
Ernie Martin
Closest to the pin — Robo Cart
No winner within 4 feet
Hole in one — Yamaha Golf Car
No winner